
What’s Your Vision 
for Placer County’s Future? 
Join us to help plan our future for the next generation!
Placer County is looking ahead now to 2050. How will we preserve our natural resources, house our workforce, protect our 
communities from wildfire, and deal with traffic? The General Plan will guide decisions about these issues and more over the 
next 20 years. Share your dreams, concerns, and ideas. 

Online Input: You can also provide input online. The online activities will be open through April 30, 2025. 

Background & More Information:
Visit website www.Placer2050.com to learn more about the Placer 

2050 General Plan update process and sign up for the project email list.  

www.Placer2050.com

In-person Open Houses: We are hosting five open 

houses across the county. You can drop in and out of the open 

house any time throughout the event window.

Virtual Workshops: Prefer a virtual workshop? Join us at one of 

the events below. Please register in advance to receive the meeting 

link. The meeting link will also be posted on www.Placer2050.com.

OPEN  
HOUSE 1

***
February 27, 2025

Marth Riley 
Library

1501 Pleasant 
Grove Blvd

Roseville, CA
6 to 8 pm

OPEN  
HOUSE 2

***
March 4, 2025

Placer Co Health 
& Human Services 

Building 
11434 B Ave 
Auburn, CA
6 to 8 pm

OPEN  
HOUSE 3

***
March 13, 2025

Maidu  
Community 

Center 
1550 Maidu Dr. 
Roseville, CA

6 to 8 pm

OPEN  
HOUSE 4

***
April 2, 2025

Lincoln Library, 
Willow Room 
485 Twelve 
Bridges Dr. 
Lincoln, CA
6 to 8 pm

OPEN  
HOUSE 5

***
April 30, 2025
North Tahoe  
Event Center 

8318 N. Lake Blvd. 
Kings Beach, CA

5 to 7:30 pm

VIRTUAL  
WORKSHOP 1

***
February 26, 2025 

6 to 8 pm

VIRTUAL  
WORKSHOP 2

***
April 5, 2025 

10 am to 12 pm

All events will be similar; please attend any event that is most convenient for 
you. To help the County prepare, please register for the event you’d like to 
attend. Registration is voluntary and not required. Scan here to register:


